
Parents did you know the 2018-2019 Free Application for Federal Student Aid 
(FAFSA) is now open?                                                                           

Be prepare and come to our FSA ID workshop! 

The FSA ID allows students and parents to identify themselves electronically to access the                    
FSA web site.                                                                                        

A FSA ID is made up of a username and password that you must use to log in to your FAFSA.                   
A FSA ID is also the only way to access or correct your information online.  

When: November 8th 2017 

Where: Stockdale HS Library  

Time: 2:30pm - 7:30pm 

What you will need: 

 Valid working email  

 Date of birth  

 Social Security Number  

 Name as it appears on your Social Security Card 

 Mailing Address  

For more information you can contact    

Lorri Michael @ (661) 665 2800 EX. 72 

Vanessa Torres @ (661) 665 2800  EX. 62080  

*Refreshments will be provided*  


